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From:
Sent: 13 December 2017 13:24
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Cc:
Subject: Stroud District Local Plan Review - Issues and Options Paper

Good afternoon

Dursley Town Council’s Planning Committee considered the above consultation on 12th
December 2017. The Council has nothing to add at this stage of the process but would like to
congratulate Stroud District Council’s Planning Strategy Team on the presentation and level of
consultation being undertaken.

Regards

Deputy Town Clerk
Dursley Town Council
www.dursleytowncouncil.gov.uk
01453 547758


